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▪ Required by the Pinelands 
Protection Act and 
Executive Order.

▪ Highlights the 
Commission’s work during 
the 2021 calendar year. 



The Commission:

▪ Adopted new stormwater management rules 
that require the use of green infrastructure 
and other more stringent standards that 
better protect Pinelands resources

▪ Authorized the use of four new advanced 
wastewater treatment technologies in the 
Alternate Design Wastewater Treatment 
Systems Pilot Program

▪ Reviewed 155 municipal master plan and 
ordinance amendments

▪ Continued the work of the Climate 
Committee

▪ Successfully garnered the National Scenic 
Byway designation for the 130-mile Pine 
Barrens Byway



▪ 72.70 PDCs were allocated to 36 
sending area properties. 

▪ 53.00 PDCs were severed, 
protecting 1,705 acres in the APA 
and SAPA. Since 1982, 57,147 
acres in the Pinelands Area have 
been  permanently preserved 
through the PDC Program.

▪ 31.25 PDCs were sold, with an 
average sales price of $57,752 
per PDC ($13,000 higher than the 
average sales price in 2020).

▪ 60.00 PDCs were redeemed for 
projects in 9 municipalities.



▪ 172 Certificates of Filing 
were issued, signifying 
the completion of private 
development 
applications.  

▪ 65% (112) were for 
residential development

▪ 65% (112) were for 
projects in RGAs, Towns 
or Villages 
(development-oriented 
management areas) 





The Commission advanced numerous research 
projects, including work on:

Snake Fungal Disease

Rare Snake Population Monitoring

Microorganism Study

Endocrine Disruption Study

Joint Corn Snake Radio Tracking Fence Study

Eastern Kingsnake Study

Corn Snake and Kingsnake Genetic Research 

Ground Skink eDNA Study

Eastern Box Turtle Study

Long-term Environmental Monitoring (surveys 
of frogs and toads and water quality and water 
levels)



Responded to more than 1,574 public 
inquiries;

Organized, hosted and recorded 28 
educational webinar presentations; 

Maintained, enhanced and reviewed 
every page and link on the Commission’s 
website, which was viewed a total of 
177,712 times;

Launched a new Twitter page;

Took and shared 1,065 photos on 
Instagram and 39 videos on YouTube; and

Organized and carried out the first-ever 
virtual Pinelands Short Course, the fifth 
annual Pinelands Summer Short Course 
and the first virtual Pinelands Orientation 
for Newly Elected Officials.



The Commission’s 2020 Fiscal 
Year Audit, which ended June 30, 
2020, included no compliance 
findings or questioned costs. 

During Fiscal Year 2021, 
application fee revenue totaled 
$643,428.96.  This was a $264,000 
increase from Fiscal Year 2020.



The Pinelands CMP turned 40 on 
January 14, 2021.

The Commission marked the 
milestone by creating and 
sharing videos, numerous 
informative social media posts 
and e-mails.

Pictured:  Roundtable Reflection 
with original Commission 
members and staff.




